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The purpose of this report is to amend one of the boundaries of the Redwood Residents’
Association.  Members will recall that this association was officially recognised at the
August meeting.  Since then it has been brought to our attention that one of the
boundaries of the association does not align with recognised property boundaries.

At a meeting of the association this problem was discussed and it was agreed that the
southern boundary to the west of Main North Road be shifted to Northcote Road.  This
was seen as an interim measure until such time as an association representing the
interests of people in the Northcote area could be established. Subsequent to that
meeting it has become apparent that a Residents’ Association is shortly to be formed in
this area and will take Tuckers Road as its northern boundary.

The Chairperson and Secretary of the Redwood Residents Association have agreed that
Tuckers Road should constitute the southern boundary of the Association for that
portion of its area lying to west the of Main North Road and east of the railway line.
See attached map for the detail.

Recommendation: That one of the boundaries of the Redwood Residents Association be
amended to run along Tuckers Road from the Main North Road
westward as far as the railway line (as per attached plan).

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.


